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Dear Ms. MacNeuil,

Please find attached a letter in regard to DEP application #L-28397-4E-A-N by Jeff Spinney for the construction of a boat
ramp and pier system in Alna.

Please confirm your receipt of this document, and let me know if you have questions or would like to discuss further.

Thank you.
-Ed Pentaleri, Alna



